
 Ref. No. NJNMSM/P/Notice/2023-24/47  Date: 13.10.2023 

 Office of the Principal 

 NOTICE 

 All  concerned  may  please  be  informed  that  the  College  will  remain  closed 

 on 14th October 2023 (Saturday) on the occasion of “  Mahalaya  ”. 

 Copy to: 

 1.  Coordinator - IQAC for information 
 2.  TCS for information and necessary circulation 
 3.  All HoDs for information and necessary circulation 
 4.  All Office Staffs and Security for information 
 5.  College Website- Notice Board 
 6.  Guard File 


